Sasha Linker

From: Patricia Bourdeau

Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2019 3:37 AM
To: CommAsst

Subject: Case No. 15/003

| am writing in support of Susan Shelley and in support of fairness, common sense, justice which is blind to prejudice,
and integrity. If words mean anything, the Fair Political Practices Commission should be fair and impartial. We, as
citizens, should feel that the "system" is not out to get anyone and just looking for a reason to "get them", which seems
to be the case especially with people who enter politics independently. Please vote in favor of not only Susan Shelley,
but all those in similar situations.

Thank you for your consideration.

Patricia Shapiro (Bourdeau)





